
The Galen Cole Family Foundation and the Cole 
Land Transportation Museum makes available a 
Transportation Cost Assistance program for all 
student field trips where it is warranted by the 
circumstances of the individual classroom.  

This program has been designed to help 
schools with a high percentage of students that 
qualify for free and reduced lunches. However, 
other schools are eligible, depending on the 
availability of funds. 

In order to be considered for Transportation 
Cost Assistance, each school must fulfill a mini-
mum 2.25 hour time commitment at the Muse-
um.   If actual time commitments are not met, 
funding will be reduced. Unavoidable delays 
such as road construction, breakdowns, and 
illness will be taken into consideration. 

is available from the 

Cole Land Transportation Museum 

in Bangor, Maine 



The Transportation Cost Assistance Program is 
limited to a maximum of $1.50 per round trip 
mile plus $50 for each full bus load of students 
(based on 50 students). Partial busloads may 
be approved for schools which do not have the 
capability of filling the bus, or first-time 
schools. 

The Transportation Cost Assistance Program’s 
reimbursement is not available if funding has 
been provided for Patriotic Grant, Project 
Graduation, or Reading Recovery. 

 

If you are interested in this particular program, 
contact the Cole Land Transportation Museum 
at: 990-3600 Extension 13 to make a field trip 
reservation for your class or classes. A Trans-
portation Cost Assistance application will be 
forwarded to you at that time upon request. 

405 Perry Road 

Bangor, Maine 04401 

(207) 990-3600 x13 

www.colemuseum.org 


